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Dear Brothers and Sisters 

 

The latest news and information from the Diocese. 

The Archbishop’s weekly video 
“What should I say, 'Father, save me from this hour?'”, this week’s video, is found here. 

 

As we near the end of our Lenten journey toward the great festival of Easter, I have no 

updates to report. It is only the second time in more than a year that this has happened: 

no bad news, no new onerous requirements, no new challenges. That is something for 

which we give thanks, as we continue to pray and act in faith and hope.  

 

Questions or concerns about restrictions should be directed to Bishop Paul: 

bishoppaulbarker@melbourneanglican.org.au. Please avoid asking other staff in 

order to save their time. 

 

Grace and peace in Christ Jesus, 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Archbishop Philip Freier 

 

 

https://youtu.be/IYJs4aD1158
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